
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Ron Gosnell, Area Forester
Cindy Hotte1, CED

DATE: December 12, 1992

FROM: Doug Stevenson, Assistant District Forester

SUBJECT: Kate Sparks Stewardship Incentives Project(s)

REMARKS :

The Sparks have withdrawn from the Stewardship Incentives 
Program by letter dated November 29, 1992 (copy enclosed) 
and confirmed by phone on December 14, 1992.

RON: As I understand the functioning of the program, money
available through withdrawals is reassigned on the same 
district, while money available through slippage is reas-
signed state-wide. I would like to fund Jim Frank^s 
Stewardship plan ($251.00); Craig will provide a name for 
the other $864.00.



11\29\92

Dear Doug,
Thankyou for your planting plan. Enclosed please find a 

check for $40.00 to cover those services. Since you were up 
here my wife and 1 hove talked long about what we should do. 
Our discussions seem to take place in the early mornings and 
early evenings os we watch the local deer population strip 
what vegetation we have. We feel our only hope is to plant 
larger trees that will stand more abuse. Spending $1000.00 on 
deer food seems to be what we would be doing in planting 
seedlings.

Thankyou again for your time and energy.
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Sincerely.
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Barry Sparks 
161 Boulder View Rd. 
Boulder, Colo. 80302
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